
Tell us what a real
partnership is like  

Manchester Learning Disability Partnership Board was where 

people who run services and people who get services meet 

up to see what is good and what could be better. 

We want to work with you to co-produce the next steps

• How do you want to be involved?

• How should sessions be run?

• How would you make sure services are well run?

CARERS AND SUPPORT WORKERS 
HELP THE PEOPLE YOU SUPPORT
TO UNDERSTAND THIS LEAFLET

Take part in one of our 
online video chats

These are for adults with 
a learning disability only, 
but someone can support
you to take part 



Our video chats will be on Zoom

If you want an invite so you can 
take part, send an email to either:

mcrpeoplefirst@gmail.com

or

catherine.campbell@manchester.go.uk

Meeting for Manchester People First 
and The Shaw Centre

Wednesday 27 January 2021
10:30am to 12 noon

Meeting for any self-advocates
(TJs, AJs, Socialize etc.)

Friday 29 January 2021
10:30am to 12 noon

If you are not online, you can phone us and tell 
us how you think the Board should be run 

Manchester People First
0161 839 3700


